
 

         

 

 

22 November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are excited to announce that we have set up a new peer mentoring system in 
school to develop pupil relationships in order for them to learn from each other 
and share school experiences.  
 
Your child will have a mentor who will support them with some of their learning 
and have a person they can go to if they need a friendly face to talk to. 
 
This is a great opportunity to develop leadership skills, build confidence and 
ensure school experiences are the best they can be.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Gordon-Weeks  
Vice Principal 
 


